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‘How low can we go?’ challenge
Preparation for the ‘how low can we go?’ challenge 
is well underway. In order to take part, you should do 
the following:
•	 make a note of your unique code which will be 

shortly be shared with staff, students, governors 
and trustees; and

•	 open the Google form each day to add your 
challenge information (click here); you will need to enter your code, the date you are 
adding it, and the challenges that have been completed.

Please note, if a family has more than one sibling taking part, the challenges can only be 
recorded on one of the sibling’s forms to avoid duplication. If challenges are completed 
over the weekend, they can be recorded through Monday’s entry. 

Book swap/donation
The staff and student book swap/donation is being organised by schools to promote 
the importance of reusing items as part of reducing carbon footprints. Each school will 
inform students and parents how to bring in the books and the arrangements for allowing 
students to select one of the reused books. Staff are also encouraged to bring in books for 
reuse. Posters will be displayed around schools to promote the book swap/donation (click 
here) during the week.

BOOK
SWAP

Reduce, reuse, and read! 

Bring a book and leave with a new story to enjoy

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeWKoUbE0N1ZkmUO9jWVZbAPXT-nlcmIDpIH7B5Fe4st-Vltg/viewform
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ftjevi1-GDnJichpac7eEhSirItJqIIn/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ftjevi1-GDnJichpac7eEhSirItJqIIn/view?usp=sharing

